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To Whom it may concern:
As a Mom and Grandmother I have researched American vaccinations and the vaccination

schedule and found very disturbing information.  There are scientists and even a whistle blower
within the CDC who have documented their dangers.  Autism being one of the largest dangers for
which the drug industry has had to pay out a great deal of money in restitution.   Senator Kennedy Jr
is very opposed to the current vaccines and schedule.  He has offered $100,00 to anyone who can
prove that they are safe.  No one has taken him up on his offer.  The drug companies that make
these vaccines are self-regulating.  Until that is addressed and changed and vaccines are made
mercury and aluminum free, I believe that parents have the right to make the decision to not
vaccinate or to go on a more conservative schedule.  Children’s immune systems are not fully
developed until they are 3 years old.  (damage has still be done to children over 3 directly related to
vaccines). Science is just starting to understand the total immune system.  The old ways of dealing
with disease are more destructive than the scientifically proven immune building that is being
discovered. 

Also, as an American citizen, I do not want to see citizens forced to do anything to their
bodies by the government.  I love my country and do not want to see it become a Socialistic
country.  Please do not allow this bill to pass in Oregon.  Let us be the progressive state that creates
healthy citizens by educating them and empowering them to build their immune systems and buy
healthy unadulterated food no matter what their economic status.  You can start in the schools with
a good revamp of the food offerings for children in the Oregon public school system.

Respectfully,
Nancy A Ebel
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